
From: Lawyer, Dennis
To: MDScolforo@laneconstruct.com
Subject: The Lane Construction Corporation, Request for Additional Information Concerning Application for a License

 Renewal, Control 585268
Date: Thursday, February 12, 2015 8:44:00 AM

Dear Mr. Scolforo,
 
This is in reference to your application dated October 30, 2014, requesting for amendment
 to Nuclear Regulatory Commission License No. 06-06284-02, Docket No. 03015231. In
 order to continue our review, we need the following additional information:
 
Your application has significantly reduced the amount of material authorized on the
 license.  Please send documentation that the gauges you had possessed have been
 properly disposed, transferred, or provide another explanation.  The amount of activity
 requested is 10 to 20 percent of the current Amendment.  In particular, Troxler Models
 3411, 3411-B; Humboldt Scientific Inc. Models No 5001; and InstroTek, Inc. Model 3500
 devices are requested to be removed.
 
We will continue our review upon receipt of this information.  Please reply to my attention at
 the Region 1 Office (Address below) and refer to Mail Control No. 585268.  If you have
 technical questions regarding this letter, please call me at (610) 337-5366.
 
Please note that you may not reply to this letter by return e-mail.  Your reply must be in
 writing by letter,  facsimile (610-337-5269), or signed letter attached to an email.  If we do
 not receive a reply from you within 30 calendar days from the date of this e-mail, we will
 assume that you do not wish to pursue your application.
 
Region 1 Office Mailing Address:  Licensing Assistance Team, US Nuclear Regulatory
 Commission Region I, 2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100, King of Prussia, PA
 19406-2713.
 
 
Dennis Lawyer
Health Physicist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Nuclear Material Safety
610-337-5366
610-337-5269 (F)
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